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Dear parents and carers, 
Children in Reception, y3 and y6 had a fantastic visit to Campion schools to  
look at some tropical animals. Snakes Alive! Look over the page to see how 
brave our children are! 
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 Thank you for your cooperation during the building work. We are having discussions with 

the county in order to speed up the widening of the footpath to make life a little easier. 

We have organised some new playground equipment to be delivered and fitted during half 

term and thought you might like a sneak preview! The plans are on the back  of this letter. 

Best wishes, 

Carla Matthews and Juliette Westwood 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Tropical Inc at  

Campion School 

The snakes came out 

first..........aagh! 
Harmandip,” The snake was 

long and slithering almost to my 

arms, like I was a tree. It was 

camouflaged to go in the corn. 

It was cute with a small head and 

tiny black eyes. It’s tongue was 

poking in and out and it was 

hissing slightly.” 

What amazing children, looking 

so cool and calm. Some of us 

were at the back of the room! 



 

We also learned about terrapins, pygmy hedgehogs, scorpions, 

kookaburras and skunks.  

We were really proud of the way the older children looked after 

the younger ones and walked sensibly with them. Well done 

Year 3 and Year 6. Thank you to all our parent helpers too. 



 

Learning about World War 2 in Year 5 
Year 5 have had a visitor... 

It’s always brilliant when parent’s get involved in their children’s learning  

and that’s exactly what Vic did this week when she popped in to see us.   

 

Vic brought in some fascinating World War 2 artefacts which included an 

 RAF and army uniform, a tilley lamp and even a copy of “Mein Kampf”  

which was written by Adolf Hitler.  The children particularly enjoyed  

looking at a photograph of Kaesia’s great grandfather ( in his army uniform) and old fashioned Oxo 

cubes. 

Thank you very much Vic.                       Stand to attention Year 5! 

 

 

The local martial arts club, GKR Karate,will be doing a demonstration for pupils at the 

morning assembly on Monday. Karate is great fun and aside from the obvious benefits of 

self-defence and fitness, it also helps to build confidence, discipline and self-control. For 

those children and families interested in giving karate a try, the club is running a special 

beginners trial promotion for schools. The details of the promotion and the classes will 

given to children at the end of school for them to take home. You can also contact Scott 

Lloyd from GKR on 07525082452 for more information about the club or visit 

www.gkrkarate.com 

 

Jordan Kendall in year 5 is a Junior Boxer and will be taking part in an amateur Boxing event on  

Sunday 2nd June at the Assembly, Leamington Spa at 2pm. For tickets call 07581506820 

Date Change: 

Apolgies for my mistake. The Summer Fayre will be on Friday 14th June, not Friday 7th June as  

previously stated. 

https://db3prd0510.outlook.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=FXhsVJLmDEKfUjl62f0sp31-HMBnFdAIR94oG2EPMz6PZ6Ll2Dsp9C8a5sLgbw-hROJ4aJE_eE8.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.gkrkarate.com

